January 27, 2017
The Honorable Marc Steinorth 

California State Assembly

State Capitol

Sacramento, CA 95814

Fax: 916-319-2140

RE: Assembly Bill 75 (Steinorth) – Support 

Dear Assemblymember Steinorth,
YOUR ORG NAME HERE is writing to support Assembly Bill 75, which would expand California’s Earned Income Tax Credit to allow self-employment income reported on an IRS Form 1099 to qualify as earned income. 
California created the CalEITC in 2015, putting an average of $500 of hard-earned income back into the pockets of working families in its first year alone. However, CalEITC currently does not allow self-employment to qualify as earned income. As CalEITC is limited to income reported on an IRS Form W-2, some low-income taxpayers are denied the credit simply due to the nature of their work. With self-employment and the growing number of “sharing economy” jobs being more easily accessible and commonly utilized by low-income workers, the current CalEITC program excludes the most vulnerable individuals from this tax credit.  
Expanding CalEITC to include individuals who are self-employed allows low-income households near the poverty line to have more money in their pocket for essential purchases. When low-income households have more financial opportunities to invest in themselves and their families, their communities succeed as well. 
ABOUT YOUR ORG
We look forward to working with your office to help all workers, self-employed included, who meet the CalEITC guidelines to receive credit. 
Sincerely,

